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2020-04 –Increase in the Maximum Income Limits for 

the DCHFA Open Doors Program 
 

 

 
 

The purpose of this Notification is to inform you that Borrower Maximum Income 
Limit for the DC Open Doors Program will be increasing effective  

September 1, 2020  
 
 

The Maximum Borrower Income for the DC Open Doors loan programs will be 
$151,200 

 
Also please note, that beginning September 1, 2020 the lender must verify all 

income listed on the application or disclosed through the loan process. 
 

 
 

Should you have any questions about any DCHFA’s products, processes or 
procedures, please contact Bill Milko at 202-321-2156 or 

SingleFamilyPrograms@dchfa.org. 

mailto:SingleFamilyPrograms@dchfa.org

